
January 30, 2015 

Dear Governor John Kasich, 

! ani writing this letter requesting you stop the bailout proposed by Duke Energy {14-0841EL-SSO). This 

bailout only benefits utility shareholders and delays inevitable investments in efficient and renewable 

resources. As a household who prides themselves on living a healthy lifestyle, this bailout goes against 

our beliefs. Continuing to use outdated facilities that produce toxic pollution is not the solution. We 

should invest money in finding sustainable energy, instead of increasing rates to lock consumers Into 

buying power from Ohio's oldest, dirtiest coal plants. 

Respectfully, 
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